
 

 

 

Wednesday 1st November, 2023 

 

Year 6 Maths Mentors 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

This term, there is an exciting opportunity available for Year 6 pupils to become a Maths 

Mentor. There are four positions available (per class). In order to be considered for the 

position of a Maths Mentor, your child will need to deliver a presentation on Friday 10th 

November to their class and teacher. Your child can deliver their presentation in the form 

of: a PowerPoint or speech. 

 

What is the role of a Maths Mentor? 

The role as a Maths Mentor will be as follows: 

- To work with a peer from Year 6 once a week for 15 minutes in 

an area of Maths that they need more support e.g- fractions, 

long multiplication, etc . There will be up to 4-6 sessions per 

half term.  

- To plan lessons in advance and make your own materials. 

- To deliver each of these lessons during a lunchtime. 

- To write a written review how  lessons  went and what the next 

steps are 

- To meet with Miss Cooper twice a term to review the impact of 

your teaching.  

 

I look forward to your applications and this is a very exciting opportunity that is exclusively 

for Year 6!  

 

If you have any queries, do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Cooper 


